
Classroom News   
Class Name: Oxford           Term : Spring Term 1 2018      School Topic: To Infinity and Beyond 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term Oxford Class have gone to ‘Infinity and 

beyond’ as our topic has been about Space.  

Science 

In Science we have learnt about the planets in our 

solar system. We have researched facts about the 

planets and create Top Trump style games. We also 

worked in teams to create models of the solar 

systems. We are very proud of what we created.  

 

Planetarium 

We were lucky enough to have a visit from 

Winchester Science Museum’s Planetarium. During 

the session we flew through the solar system seeing 

all the planets and even visited the International 

Space Station.  

 

Foodwise 

We have been learning how to use knives safely. 

We learnt how to hold a knife correctly and how to 

shed, dice and julienne different vegetables.  

We have explored the many ways that eggs could 

be cooked. We cooked fried and scrambled eggs, 

eggy bread and meringues. We are hoping the 

students can practise their new skills at home too! 

 

Computing  

We have been learning about animation. We have 

learnt about stop motion animation. We used the 

iPads and an app called ‘My Create’ to create our 

own stop motion animations. Ethan worked 

amazingly hard and created brilliant animations 

using a Lego horse and play dough.  

 

Maths 

In Maths we have been learning about shapes, 

position and direction. We learnt about coordinates 

and applied our skills to games of battleships.  

 

Date to remember –  

NCS- National Citizen Service coming to speak to 

Year 11s and their parents- Wednesday 21st Feb 

2:20-2:45 

     

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

   
 


